

TERM 1 I THE WAY
NEWSLETTER I FRIDAY 17
MARCH 2023



## OPEN REHEARSALS

## A reminder that 'Open Rehearsals Week' takes place next week.

If you are a parent that plays a musical instrument/sings or are an ex-student previously involved in our music ensembles program, you are invited to attend the rehearsal of the ensemble your child is a part of. For alumni, you are welcome to participate in the rehearsal of the ensemble/s you used to be a part of at THAC.

Our aim is to build the community around Creative Arts at the College, and invite you to participate in one rehearsal each term together with your child, and enjoy playing alongside your child. For alumni, it is a fun way to reconnect with current students and enjoy the opportunity to once again play in a large ensemble. Rehearsals will be conducted as normal, with the addition of a few more community members to add to the sound and help make it extra special for all involved.

Our ensembles schedule is below. You are invited to attend any of the rehearsals that take place, during the week commencing Monday 20th March – Thursday 23rd March. Please complete the Google form below to indicate if you are attending. Only those who have filled in this form will be able to participate as we need to have a record of who is on-site.

We are excited about this new initiative, and look forward to seeing many of you sitting in among our student ensembles to experience and share their learning journey. Please contact <a href="musicadmin@thac.nsw.edu.au">musicadmin@thac.nsw.edu.au</a> if you have any further questions.

## **Mr Byron Mark**

**Director of Ensembles**